LEGAL NOTICE

HUNTINGTON FIRE DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Huntington Fire District in the Town of Huntington, County of Suffolk, State of New York, will hold a Budget Workshop Meeting on Tuesday, August 3, 2021 at 10am at the Huntington Fire District’s Headquarter Building located at 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  All meetings of the Board of Fire Commissioner are open to the public.

This notice is being publicized and posted in accordance with the provisions of Section 104 of the Public Officers Law of the State of New York by order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Huntington Fire District.

Dated:  July 13, 2021
 Huntington, NY

ATTEST:  Karla E. Wright

      Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
